
Lake Bloomington Association Board Meeting March 11, 2021 via ZOOM 

Attendees: Lynette and Rick Mehall, Shannon Duvendack, Matt Stuckel, Julia and Dave Turner, 
Dale Strassheim, Paul Lawrence, Helen Ogar, Bob Frietag, Joe Darter, Mark and Carol Casanda,  
Lisa Larkin, Neil and Lynn Finlen, Terri Hoffman 

Treasurer Report reviewed (below) and approved 

Treasurer’s Report: 

$44,333.20 checking balance 

$14,237.45 CD balance 

$58570.65 Total 

Dues are still coming in, 4th of July donations are running about 50% of last year. 

Joe Darter Report 

Cleared trees and overgrowth on Hiawatha and Ron Smith, will be planting trees in the future 
to replace dead ones that were removed.  Water main repair south of Green Gables to start 
soon, look for road closures. Getting bids for Association park shoreline wok. Meeting next 
week to bid work.  Most likely can’t work on Association park updates until after the 4th of 
July.   

Initiative Reports. 

Lake Breeze:  Lynn reported all articles for the Lake Breeze middle of April, please have 
submissions by April 8th, will post on Facebook page.  City will pick up garbage after cleanup 

Spring Cleanup will be April 24th before the Lake Run on May 1st 

City Liaison :   No report 

Beautification Julie Turner:  Inner Circle sign in the process of getting bids, checking on plants 
for Hiawatha sign. 

4th of July/Flag.  Bob Frietag is playing phone tag with contractor, assuming they will honor 
last year’s contract.  Flag is currently holding up well 

Address Signs:  On delay currently, there a couple of signs to do yet.  Will determine whether 
we will go forward with replacing one or both this year 

Neil Finlen reported that the Road project from Ron Smith to spillway is scheduled for 2022, 
will put in Newsletter.  Still working with County Hwy Dept. on marking the bike/walk lanes 
along Ron Smith 

Checking with City about lowering speed limit for 45 to 35 in the recreation area where boats 
are being pulled in and out. 

Chlorine tables:  More Tablets available, will add to Newsletter 

Guided Nature walks:  No report 

Camp Partnership:  Working with contractor in Pontiac to use road millings and use them on 
the wheel chair paths in the camp. 



Old Business 

Lynette:  Carol will be writing up an article for the Spring Newsletter about creating a 
pollenating garden and what type of plants will attract the right pollinators 

New Business:  None 

Next Meeting Thursday April 8th at Davis Lodge.  Meeting will be in person and available on 
Zoom 


